
 

 
 

 
 
     February 1, 2023 
  

 CONTACT: Sergeant Randy Stewart 623 930-3076                     
                      Officer Gina Winn 623 930-3010 
 
 

Glendale Police Seek Help Solving Strong Armed Robbery 
 
 
GLENDALE, AZ. – Glendale police need help identifying suspects involved in a robbery from 

December 18, 2022. 

 Just before 3:00 am on Sunday, December 18, 2022, Glendale Police responded to a report of a 

strong-armed robbery near the 59-hundred block of West Bethany Home Rd.  A subject, who was 

attempting to obtain alcohol after the legally mandated time, was asked to leave by the victim, a clerk for 

Circle K. The suspect proceeded to choke the victim multiple times and caused the victim to sustain 

broken bones. The suspect then went to the cooler where he obtained alcohol and exited the store without 

purchasing it.  

 The suspect has been identified as a Hispanic male with black hair. The suspect vehicle is a 

silver, four door Mercedes Benz. Images of the suspect and the suspect vehicle are attached. A link 

showing the violent attack has also been included for media usage. 

 Glendale Police Department Violent Crimes Detectives are investigating this offense and are 

asking for the public’s help in identifying any suspects involved. Anyone with information is asked to 

contact the Glendale Police Department at 623-930-3000. 
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*Spanish translation available 
 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  
is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


